
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As you may know, we are working to build even more outdoor learning into your child’s week at 

school. Spending plenty of time outdoors, all year round and in all weathers, can have a 

tremendous impact upon children’s mental health and on their readiness to learn. 

 

To provide even more outdoor spaces in which to learn, we have recently built a fantastic 

outdoor classroom and have developed the early years’ outside provision. Each child across the 

school will now enjoy at least two lessons outdoors each week, in addition to their PE learning. For 

our younger children, outdoor learning happens every day.  

 

To support us with this, please make sure that your child comes to school each day with 

appropriately warm clothing and footwear, especially during the winter months. 

 

Many thanks for your support.  

 

Chris Chislett 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 


